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It is the time of year 

when our gardening 

team get to work on 

their veg box. 

Unfortunately, the 

weather is not too great 

at the moment for 

sowing seeds, with such 

low temperatures! In 

addition, our old 

greenhouse is worse for 

wear, with many panels 

(and the door) missing, 

but Mrs Burn has 

managed to track us 

down a replacement! 

Thank you Mrs Burn. 

Not only do the children 

grow the plants, they 

decorate the box and 

produce a diary. There 

is a lot of work involved 

but our group always 

give their best. Fingers 

crossed for further 

successes! 

R Bainbridge 

Head Teacher 
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SUPERSTARS OF THE WEEK 
Who has impressed their teacher this week? 

Mrs Sharp Erika Mountford - for super 
answers about our topic. 

Mrs Beck Maria Szymoniak - for her 
fantastic maths work with 
numbers to 20. 

Miss Perry 
Mrs Newby 

Francheska Trapal - for fantastic 
effort all week and great listening 
skills 

Miss Daly Clayton Atkinson – for trying hard 
to learn new vocabulary in 
science. 

Miss 
Waterworth 

Sonni-Lee Downs – for trying hard 
to use better vocabulary in his 
writing. 

Mr Warden Kaydon Goff – for his enthusiasm 
in our science exploration. 

Mrs Robson Christopher Bellwood – for 
improving his presentation in his 
English work. 

Mr Rochfort Oliver Greaves – for an excellent 
set of practice SATS results. 

 

 Our Reading Stars this week are: 

 

Rec    Tala Katesh Yr 1    Eirone de Dios 

Yr 2   Logan Kennedy Yr 3   Noah Ward 

Yr 4   Stephanie Tsoi Yr 5   Sana Alokozay 

Yr 6   Rowan Kirk  

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

94% 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
30th April Class Photos 

6th May   May Day holiday 

13th May   Year 6 SATS 

17th May Year 3 Visit to Yorkshire Arboretum 

5th June Reception to Butterfly World 

11th June KS2 to Countryside Day 

WC 17th June Sports Week 

21st June Sports Day 

26th June Yr 1/2 Saltburn Visit 

1st July Year 6 to London 

 
 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 93% 

Yr 1 88% 

Yr 2 93% 

Yr 3 95% 

Yr 4 99% 

Yr 5 94% 

Yr 6 99% 
 

 

 Inconsiderate 

Parking 

 
We have had a number of 

reports of inconsiderate 

parking around school. 

Please be thoughtful 

towards our neighbours. We 

will not hesitate to report 

persistent offenders. 

 

. 

 
CLASS PHOTOGRAPHS 
are Tuesday 30th April. 

Please ensure children are wearing 
correct uniform, including school 

jumpers. THANK YOU 

Could we remind 

parents that payments 

are due for our visits 

to the Yorkshire 

Arboretum and the 

Countryside Day? 

Please pay online. 

100% Attendance 

19  

 

MAY DAY 

HOLIDAY 

Don’t forget 

school will be 

closed on 6th 

May! 

 

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

 
If you think you may be entitled to Free 

School Meals, please call in at the office 

for a form.  

Every child with FSM brings extra funding 

for school. 

 

 

Can you 

help? 

Have you taken 

delivery of a new 

kitchen appliance? 

Gardening Club 

desperately needs 

some chunks of 

polystyrene to fill 

out the base of their 

veg box.  

Please drop in any 

contributions to the 

office. THANK YOU 

 

 

SMART WATCHES  

We have noticed an increase 

in Smart watches being 

worn. Any device with 

photographic or recording 

capabilities is not 

appropriate in school. 

Please note that there 

will be no Performing 

Arts or Rounders 

Clubs on Tuesday 30th 

April. 


